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Subject: Zoning Change 
 
A Developer is asking the City of Scottsdale to change the zoning 
at the NE corner of Scottsdale Road and Lone Mountain. 
 
The current zoning is "Rural Residential": the Developer wants 
this changed to "Industrial Commercial". The Developer intends to 
construct a 3 story public storage facility on this property. 
   
A meeting concerning this issue is being held at Lone Mountain 
Elementary School on Wednesday, May 30th, at 6:00 PM. 
 
We urge individuals interested in this issue to attend this meeting. 
 
Fred Cyran 
External Affairs Chair 
Terravita Community Association 

 

  

              

 

 
 
 

 
  


